
Dear Friends in the Lord, 

Time has come round again for another update.

We have two important events this weekend in connection with the church. A wedding 
tomorrow when a young lady who grew up amongst us will be married to a nice 
Christian young man. It's nice to see young couples witnessing publicly to their union 
and doing so through the sanctity of marriage.
The other event is a baptismal service on Sunday 3rd when three young people will be 
baptised. Two brothers and a sister from the same family will be baptised. It's nice 
to see them taking this step of obedience and taking a stand for the Lord. We pray 
that they will be enabled to go on for the Him.

Different activities are getting well under way now. The literacy classes for Arab 
women have started back again but attendance is still quite low compared to what it 
used to be before lockdown. We pray for a renewed desire on the part of the women 
to come back.

A project for reaching out to the immediate area around the church through English 
classes is on the drawing board at the moment. Initially this activity will be directed 
to our own young people to help them with their English conversation but the idea is 
to reach out further to the surrounding population and contact families who would be 
interested in this kind od activity.

We are still in the waiting period concerning the sale of the property at the Voice of 
the Gospel ministries. Difficult to say how long the process will take but perhaps 
towards the end of the year we should know whether or not the sale will be able to go 
ahead through to the end or not. We continue to pray.

Many thanks again for your interest, practical fellowship and prayers and we send our 
warm greetings in the Lord to one and all,

Graham et Alison.
6, Lotissement "Les Iris",
2811 Avenue Thiers,
13320 BOUC BEL AIR,
FRANCE.
Tél. : 0033 954 338 325
Port. : 0033 628 206 061


